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DATE:
October 19, 2011
The Honorable President and
Members of the City Council
Room 400, City Hall

Attention: Ms. Karen Randle

The subject property is part of a previously approved Planned United Development
under Ordinance 03-613. This development plan is a Cooperative effort between the

City Council Bill #11-0786 s part of a larger legislative package (City Council Bills 11-
0784 and 11-0785) that if approved will open, close, and authorize the sale of certain

Based on the above findings, the Department of Finance has no objection to the
passage of Council Bill 11-0786.

cc: Edward J. Gallagher
Angela Gibson

1400-10-53



